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October 9, 2007
Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
Encouragement!  We all want it, we all need it, and it’s difficult at times to move forward without it…especially in ministry.  I need encouragement (just like you do) to fulfill what God has called me to do.  Read what the Apostle Paul had to say regarding encouragement in Hebrews 10:24-25…

And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.  Let us not give up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but let us encourage one another—and all the more as you see the Day approaching.
There are many, many people in my life who encourage me.  In this ministry report I plan to mention a number of people who have been a great encouragement to me over the past 3 months in regards to my role in leading this ministry. 
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In late July, Jennifer and I co-lead a mission trip to the Philippines with Harvey Kneisel, Mission Pastor Emeritus at Houston’s First Baptist Church.  This incredible trip was in partnership with Nelson Ayala of Agape Philippine American Ministries and Pastor Carl Henderson of Mission of Reconciliation, and Houston’s First Baptist Church.  Our team led numerous ministry activities for the 6000+ students (kindergarten through graduate) at Filamer Christian College during Christian Emphasis Week.  In addition, we held two Pastor’s Conferences, drug & alcohol awareness evangelistic assemblies in two public high schools, and led Sunday services at five local churches in Roxas City.  We were blessed to see…

· 1507 students make professions of faith at Filamer Christian College
· 232 pastors and leaders challenged at the Pastor’s Seminars to “Live Out an Adventure with God” and reach “unreached people groups” in the Philippines
· 2000+ public high school students presented with the gospel during a drug and alcohol awareness assembly
I want to personally thank Pastor Harvel Kneisel, Nelson Ayala and Pastor William Taylor for your encouragement in leading this trip.  It was one of the most rewarding mission trips I have ever been honored to lead.
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In August, through much prayer, and as a result of Matt Redman’s experience at Pentecost 2007 in Valence, France, we learned that Paris would be added to Passion Conference’s World Tour 2008.  Pentecost 2007 was LGM’s highest funded project this year.  Details for Passion’s World Tour 2008 event in Paris are being finalized and plans will be announced in the next few months.  I want to say thank you to Charles & Amy Cross, Louie & Shelley Giglio and Stephane Lauzet, for your ministry and vision for France.  It is such an encouragement to me to get to be a small part of what God is doing through your ministries!
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In September, the Dinka Rek translation of The God’s Story Project video was officially completed.  This chronological Bible story video is now available for use by ministries among the 820,000 Sudanese who speak Dinka Rek.  Pastor Mathew Chmir and Isaac Amol took 50 copies back with them to southern Sudan when they returned to Sudan in late September.  I want to thank both of them along with Bramuel Musya and Dorothy Miller of The God’s Story Project for seeing this translation to completion.  I am so encouraged that LGM’s investment will reap eternal dividends among this persecuted people.
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Also in September, I met with the Board of Directors of Let’s Go Ministries at our annual board meeting at my parent’s home in Pittsburgh.  It was such a blessing to review this year’s ministry accomplishments and pray over the plans for the upcoming year.  I want to thank Barry McAuliffe, Scott Haney and my father, Roger Javens, for your incredible encouragement to me.  Thank you for your amazing support for the opportunities God has placed before our ministry.  
The following activities are what we have planned over the next year…

· Teach the “Pathlight for Global Awareness” (formerly Perspectives Exposure) at Houston’s First Baptist Church from 10/14-11/18
· Coordinate the Houston North “Perspectives on the World Christian Movement” class at Metropolitan Baptist Church (The Met) from 1/14-5/5 

· Serve in the “Do Something Now” area at the Passion Regional Event in Dallas from 2/15-16

· Facilitate a Missions Conference for Irving Bible Church single adults at Greater Europe Mission’s conference center in the French Alps 3/14-22
· Participate in Passion World Tour 2008 event in Paris and possibly facilitate a mission trip there for Houston’s First Baptist Church
· Lead a mission trip to Malindi, Kenya for Houston’s First Baptist Church from 7/1-12

I want to especially thank Pastor Robbie Schwandt and Loren Hill for rising to the occasion to host the Houston North Perspectives class at The Met for the second time next spring!
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Finally, I am continuing to recruit speakers for Manuel Espina, President of Guatemala Prospera for their leadership summits and corporate training events.  If you or someone you know have the ability to lead biblically-based training activities for business, human resources, legal, law enforcement, financial, political and governmental audiences please let me know.  An incredible door is open to minister to the leaders and bring about transformation of this Central American nation.  I can guarantee those who will go and speak will be a blessing and at the same time be blessed by the experience.  
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Like any small non-profit ministry, gifts are always needed to offset the costs associated with fulfilling its mission.  A very innovative and yet practical way to help LGM with its funding is to employ a web search engine called GoodSearch.  It is powered by Yahoo! Search.  For every search you do on the internet a penny is accrued to LGM.  All you need to do is go to GoodSearch.com, select Let’s Go Ministries as your favorite charity, install the search bar, and start searching away!! (
If the Lord leads you to make a gift to LGM please know that it will be used wisely and faithfully to mobilize others for participation in the Great Commission.  Gifts can be designated to individual projects, scholarship needs for classes and trips, or for general use by the ministry.  But more than anything, Jennifer & I need your prayers for wisdom as we follow God in this great adventure to which He has called us.
Encouraged by you and the Lord,  
Roger A. Javens
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